CALENDAR OF EVENTS

May 3-4 Guns for Hire Event @
Fort Gaines

May 5-9 Heroes Week
May 8 ADI Youth Art Class

May 9 Pretty in Pink Painting
Party @ DICC 630PM

May 10 Market in Green Park
May 11 Happy Mother's Day
May 12 Women's Club Meeting
May 16 Ultimate Summer Games
May 17 ADI Outdoor Market

May 22 Family Beach Movie
Nights on the East End
Beach begin!

May 23 Family Beach Movie Night
May 25 Sunset Concert

May 26 DIVA Memorial Day
Celebration 11AM

May 29 Family Beach Movie Night
May 30 Ultimate Summer Games
May 30 Family Beach Movie Night
May 31 M.I.5.5. Poker Run

June 5 Family Beach Movie Night
June & Family Beach Movie Night
June 12 Family Beach Movie Night
June 13 Family Beach Movie Night
June 14 Market in Green Park
June 15 Happy Father's Day

June 19 Family Beach Movie Night
June 20 Family Beach Movie Night
June 21 Glow Night @ CC

June 24 Public Meeting @ CC
June 26 Family Beach Movie Night
June 27 Family Beach Movie Night
June 28 Sand Sculpture Contest
June 29 Sunset Concert

*Family Beach Movie Nights are
FREE and begin at dusk.
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THE “OFFICIAL” NEWS OF DAUPHIN ISLAND Jeff Collier
In an effort to keep the citizens of Dauphin Island better informed, the C““‘E}c’] MFemhers
Mayor and Town Council are pleased to distribute the Town Crier on a Treyexde?r;an
monthly basis. Our goal is to high.light c:uunci] meetings an.d other Harle Connell
newsworthy events. However, this is not intended as a substitute for Rich Colberg

attending public meetings. Shirley Robinson J

2025 Sunset Concerts Line-up With the first of six concerts already in the books the 2025 season is off
to a flying start. The town has contracted once again with Alabama Coasting to arrange the talent and man-
age the events that are held at historic Fort Gaines. The schedule for the remainder of the year is as follows;
5/25- Justin Touchette & The Way, 6/29 - The Modern Eldorados, 7/27- Symone French & the Trouille
Troupe, 8/31- Rebecca Barry & Bust, 10/12- Roman Street. Concerts begin approximately two hours prior to
sunset and close with our traditional conch sounding by “King Conch & the Fritters” (AKA: Peter Tanner &
concert attendees)! Admission S5 (Free for children 12 & under). Enjoy!

Heroes Week Let’s take time as a community to recognize and honor our local heroes by showing our
Police Officers, Public Safety Officers and DI Firefighters we truly appreciate their dedicated service! Every-
one who donates will be added to a sign that will be displayed out front at the Police Department. Tax de-
ductible donations to support this week of gratitude, May 5-9, can be made to the DI Foundation (Note:
Heroes).

Pretty in Pink Painting Party Thank you to everyone who signed up for this event. All reservations have
been fully booked! We look forward to seeing you on May 9 at 630PM at the DI Community Center. Don't
forget to wear your favorite pink outfit!

2" Annual Guns for Hire western event Come to Fort Gaines on May 3 & 4 and step back in time to
experience the wild west. Witness the shootout at the OK Corral, watch a bank heist and more! Fun for the
whole family!

New Island Games The Miss Dauphin Island Young Ladies present Ultimate Island Summer Games! Do
you like to play games, compete in challenges, want to have a blast this summer on the Island? The Ultimate
Island Summer Games are a must! Here’s how this works. There will be a series of events with games and
challenges throughout the summer, come to 1 to just have fun or compete in all and we will keep your score
and you could be the Champion of the Ultimate Summer Island Games! Individual & group winners will be
awarded. The first round of games will kick off May 16 at the DI Community Center from 6-8:30pm. There
will be Laser Tag and Table Relay Races to play! The second round is May 30 at East End Beach from 6-8pm
and will feature kick-ball, island style! More games will be announced in the near future. Gather your friends
& family and get ready to play the game of your life! Fun for ALL ages!

Town Hosting Building Code Forum As insurance rates continue to soar the town is taking steps to
ease the pain for residents and property owners. A public meeting will be held at the Community Center on
Tuesday, June 24 at 5pm to share a wealth of information that could help homeowners enhance resilience
and reduce costs. Representatives with Smart Homes, Fortified Homes Inspectors, Building Officials, struc-
tural engineers, and more will be on hand to discuss helpful options, improved construction methods, and
much more. Please make plans to attend! In the meantime, a public hearing is set for May 5 at 4pm to re-
ceive comments on the adoption of the most current (2024) Building Codes for our community. Code up-
grades will improve our ISO rating which in turn helps reduce insurance rates for island homeowners.

Free Family Beach Movies Our very popular Free Family Movie Nights are once again sponsored by our
friends at Greer’s Markets and kick off on May 22 featuring Madagascar. Movies are held at East End Beach
and begin at dusk (weather permitting). Bring beach chairs, blankets and bug spray (just in case). The re-
maining summer line up is May 23- Luca, May 29- The Secret Life of Pets, May 30- Toy Story, June 5- The
Incredibles, June 6- Frozen, June 12- How to Train a Dragon, June 13- Night at the Museum, June 19- Tan-
gled, June 20- Cars, June 26- Despicable Me, June 27- Princess and the Frog, July 3- Jaws, July 4- Jaws, July 10
- Lilo & Stitch, July 11- The Little Mermaid, July 24- Shark Tale, July 25- Finding Nemo, July 31- Moana, Au-
gust 1- Lyle, Lyle, Crocodile, August 7-Dr. Dolittle, August 8- Yes Day. Great family fun!

DIVA Memorial Day Ceremony Planned Join members of the Dauphin Island Veterans Association
this Memorial Day, Monday, May 26 at 11am at Water Tower Plaza as they recognize and honor those that
sacrificed their lives while protecting and serving our country and add names to the Memorial Walls. Atten-
dees will have a chance to win one of two American flag kits and the winner of the Rifle Raffle (tickets avail-
able at the Pelican Pub during regular business hours) will be announced as well. Please make plans to par-
ticipate in this annual ceremony. Always a patriotic and solemn event.

Chief Claw Resigns After more than 22 years of service to the Dauphin Island community, Chief Kym
Claw recently resigned from the top position he held for over 12 years. The Town of Dauphin Island greatly
appreciates his professional and dedicated service during this time. On behalf of the entire community we
extend our heartfelt and best wishes to he and his family in their future endeavors!

BLOOD DRIVE - May 9, 2025 at the Welcome Center from 830am-430pm
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News From Dauphin Island Heritage and Arts Council Make sure to like and follow us on Facebook and Instagram, and subscribe to our
newsletter at www.dauphinislandarts.org to stay updated! Experience the Pottery Wheel with Elizabeth Van Antwerp: May 14 - 10AM -1PM; May
15 - 10AM-1PM; May 18 — 1PM- 4PM; May 21 - 10 AM-1PM. Join Elizabeth for a pottery session that’s perfect for the whole family! Create two
pieces on the wheel! Perfect for making vacation memories with no ongoing commitment. “Our Time” with Artist Carolyn Greene: May 2, 9, 16,
23, & 30 - 10AM-12PM. Looking for a way to express your creativity and connect with others? Our senior art class offers a relaxing space for active
seniors 65+ to explore artistic activities like watercolors, with the option to try new things based on the group’s interests. Musical experiences will
be enjoyed as available. Every Friday from 10AM- Noon. Cost: Free to residents of South Maobile County, $20 for nonresidents. Basic Watercolors
Painting with Artist Odie Tucker, May 24 — 1-3PM. Odie takes the mystery out of watercolors painting! Participants will create their own paintings
based on examples provided in each class. Even if you are new to art, you will enjoy this creative experience. Beginning Knitting with Heidi, June 1
& 8- 2-3PM. In our 2-class beginner knitting course, you'll learn fundamental techniques like casting on, knit and purl stitches, binding off, and
basic pattern reading, and you can make a beginner scarf, hat or hand warmers. The class is one hour each week, with handouts and homework to
complete at home. Art After School (K - 1st Grade) with Terri Baker, May 7 — 4-5PM. Let your little artist dive into a world of color, shapes, and
imagination. In this fun-filled class, K-1st graders will create exciting projects designed just for their age, sparking creativity and a love for art. Art
After School (2nd - 3rd Grade) with Terri Baker May 14 — 4-5PM. In this dynamic course, young artists will discover the basic elements of art, ex-
plore various art styles, and experiment with exciting mediums. Art After School (4th - 5th Grades) with Artist Odie Tucker May 21 - 4- 5PM. Give
your 4" & 5th graders the opportunity to discover the magic of painting with watercolors. Odie Tucker, an experienced and engaging instructor,
will guide your young artist through basic techniques, encouraging them to unleash their creativity on paper. Family Studio Arts with Maggie
Godwin & Marie Sisk May 28 - 11:30AM — 12:30PM. Family Studio Arts is a fun and creative class where young children ages 2-5 and their caregiv-
ers can create special memories through making art together. Through simple arts and crafts projects, families bond and explore creativity in a
warm, welcoming studio. To sign up for any of the classes listed above, visit our website at www.dauphinislandarts.org. You can also find our
events on our Facebook page. For any questions, send a text to (251) 207-3101.

Dauphin Island Women’s Club The Dauphin Island Women's Club is thrilled to invite all the ladies to our fabulous end-of-year celebration,
“Off to the Races!” Join us on Monday, May 12 at 5 pm at the Dauphin Island Community Center for what promises to be our best party yet! Get
ready for an evening of Derby-themed fun—think festive hats, fabulous outfits, games, prizes, delicious food, and classic Derby-style drinks! We'll
be celebrating an incredible year of friendship, service, and the impact we've made through community projects and scholarships. Non-members
are absolutely welcome, so bring a friend and come toast to all we’ve accomplished together. RSVP today by emailing diwc_diwc@outlook.com.
Don’t miss this chance to celebrate in style—see you at the races!

Market in the Park Join us every Thursday 9am-5pm & 2nd Saturdays 9am-3pm at Green Park! This market provides an outlet for local farm-
ers, crafters, artists, and island businesses to promote their products, rentals, services, and more. The fee is $20 for crafters (business licenses
required for businesses). For more information or to sign up for a spot please email mgodwin@townofdauphinisland.org. Like & Follow us on the
Market in Green Park Facebook page!

DI Elementary would like to recognize our 5" Grade Students who will be transitioning to Middle School next year. Congratulations: Finley
Baker, Gavin Britt, Silas Collier, Zaiha Gates, Elijah O’Neal and Jack Tinsley. We will celebrate these wonderful 5* " grade students on Wednesday,
May 21, 2025, at 1PM at the Dauphin Island Sea Lab Auditorium. Events and dates to remember: Registration for the 25-26 school year will be
open until June 1, 2025. Every parent must provide 2 new proofs of residence for the 25-26 school year. May 22, 2025, is the last day of school for
students.

Dauphin Island Causeway Placement of dredged material ongoing: The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) Mobile District has partnered
with Mobile County to provide material for the Dauphin Island Causeway as part of the Mobile Harbor Deepening and Widening (Phase 6) pro-
ject. In March 2025, the USACE contractor began placing dredged material behind the breakwaters constructed by Mobile County’s contractor.
Approximately 800,000 cubic yards of dredged material will be placed to create approximately 80 acres of marsh habitat and further protect the
Causeway. Placement at the Dauphin Island Causeway should be completed early Summer 2025. Visit Mobile County’s website for additional in-
formation: https://www.mobilecountyal.gov/dauphin-island-causeway/.

Sand Island Beneficial Use NW Extension Placement Placement of dredged material starting soon: The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
(USACE) Mobile District will be beneficially placing sand within the Sand Island Beneficial Use NW extension. Sand will be placed along the ebb-
tidal delta shoal system southeast of Pelican Island as part of the Mobile Harbor Deepening and Widening (Phase 2a) project. Approximately 2.6
million cubic yards of material will be placed to a maximum elevation of +4 feet. Some areas may be constructed higher temporarily to allow for
construction staging. Construction is anticipated to begin May 2025. Construction is anticipated to be complete in July 2025.

Share the Beach The 2025 nesting season officially starts May 1! You will see our volunteers out patrolling our beaches every morning. Please
be sure to say hello and ask any questions if you see them! Also, please remember to fill any holes back in, remove all beach gear and equipment
at the end of your beach day, and keep it dark at night. Use turtle friendly flashlights and house lights. We will be holding our first Dauphin Island
Share the Beach Turtle Jamboree on Thursday, May 29, at Pirate's Bar and Grill. It will be held from 5 - 8 pm. Tickets are $35 each or $60 a couple,
children 5 and under are free (food and 2 drink tickets included in the price). There will be live music by Street Folks Band, a kid's area with
games, and a silent auction. Purchase your tickets from this link: https://www.joinacf.org/donate. We hope to see you there!

Sand Sculpture Competition Come out to the East End of Dauphin Island on June 28 from 10am-Noon for the Island’s second annual Sand
Sculpture Competition! There will be demonstrations of techniques, utilization of tools and tricks by professional artist Jason Harwell with Sand
Effects. Competitors will then be split into teams and use the remaining hours to complete their work of art. This will be followed by judging and
announcement of the winners! Open to all ages!

National Safe Boating Week As traffic on our local waterways ramp up for the summer season the U.5. Coast Guard Auxiliary wants to make
sure your next boating experience is a safe and enjoyable one. National Safe Boating Week takes place May 17-23 which also serves as the official
start of the annual Safe Boating Campaign, a global awareness effort encouraging boaters to make the most of their boating adventure by being
responsible. The Town Council will adopt a proclamation supporting this initiative while stressing the importance of staying safe while enjoying
area waters!
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Arts of Dauphin Island Our Gallery is a 501 (3) (C) Non-Profit Organization. All donations made to the gallery are used for the purpose of sup-
plying free art projects for the children of Dauphin Island and South Mobile County and providing low-cost, affordable art classes for adults. We are
located at 1101 Bienville Blvd. and open on Thursdays, Fridays, and Saturdays from 11am-5pm. ADI features original paintings, pottery, photogra-
phy, wood working, jewelry, fiber art and much more. ADI’s Children’s Art Event is scheduled for Thursday, May 8 from 3:30-5pm. Board
member and Master Gardener Sandy Miller along with other volunteers will help the children make one of kind flower arraignments for
Mother’s Day. This event is FREE to children ages 5 - 18 and all supplies are provided. Please RSVP to artsofdauphinisland@gmail.com, so
that we have enough supplies on hand. ADI is actively seeking a paid part-time art teacher to plan and execute monthly events. All supplies
and advertising will be provided by the gallery. If you are interested, please call Marsha Barnett at 251-401-0230. Make sure to come out and
join us at our Outdoor Market every third Saturday of the month 10am-3pm. If you are a crafter and are interested in joining us for our Outdoor
Market please contact Dierdre Sanders at 442-465-8662. Tables $15/Tents $25. ADI is always seeking new artists to join our gallery. If you are in-
terested in joining our gallery, or if you would like to become a member or a volunteer, call Marsha Barnett at 251-401-0230.

Island Greetings from the DIPOA Have you voted in the upcoming DIPOA election? All property owners should have received their ballot and
we are counting on your participation. Vote today! Please don't hesitate to contact Jennifer Perry at the DIPOA office if you need a replacement
ballot or have any questions - 251-861-3144 or office@dipoa.org. Your vote matters and we look forward to hearing from the membership. Mark
your calendar for Saturday, May 10 for the DIPOA Annual Membership Meeting. Sending you warm sunshine from the Association and we hope
your day is as beautiful as Dauphin Island.

Artist Opportunity BIG news and LOTS of great changes to the 11th Annual Dauphin Island Art Trail to be held on Oct. 11, 2025! In the past, Art
Trail was held at various business locations around the island. This year, it will all be held within the historical Cadillac Square Park set amongst the
majestic aging oaks and towering pines. There will still be maps to be stamped for patrons but instead of going from business to business, each
categorical area within the park will have a stamping station. In addition to great prizes for the patrons, there will be a $500 first place, $200 sec-
ond place and $100 third place awards for selected juried artists. If you know of any artists or craftsmen who might be interested in participating in
this DI Chamber of Commerce event, please tell them to contact Dena McKee at 251-861-2473 for details or visit our Facebook page. Early bird
discount entry fee prior to July 15. Space is limited.

Council Sets Public Hearings The Town Council will host two Public Hearings on Monday, May 5 to receive comments on the following; Ordi-
nance 60-1 Building Codes (4pm) & Ordinance 81-F An Ordinance To Amend an Ordinance Regulating The Keeping Of Dogs In The Town Of Dauphin
Island, Alabama And Repealing Ordinance No. 81-E (430pm). If you are unable to attend the meetings in person or join via Zoom or Facebook Live,
please feel free to submit comments in writing to Town Clerk Wanda Sandagger at wsandagger@townofdauphinisland.org.

Congressman Barry Moore Offers Public Assistance The Town of Dauphin Island recently partnered with Congressman Barry Moore’s
office to provide in-person assistance at town hall on the second Tuesday of each month from 9am-11am. A representative will be on hand to help
citizens with federal agency issues related to IRS, SSA, VA, Passports, etc. and no appointment necessary. This new service starts on Tuesday, May
13 and continue throughout 2025.

We'll Cross That Bridge... You may have read recently that ALDOT has awarded a $33 million contract for repairs to the Dauphin Island Bridge.
This work is expected to extend over a 3-5 year period and focus primarily on the high rise section that spans the Intracoastal Waterway (ICW).
During this time motorists should expect lane closures so plan your travels accordingly. Town representatives will attend a pre-construction meet-
ing at the ALDOT office in May and we will pass along any pertinent information.

Stay In Your Lane Surely you've noticed by now the new striping along Bienville Boulevard east of the 3-way stop. What a difference a fresh
coat of paint makes! Over time the lines had faded and were somewhat difficult to see during certain weather conditions and the town saw fit to
hire a local contractor to make the very noticeable improvements. Now that work is completed on Bienville east we're actually getting a quote to
paint the lines on Bienville west of the 3-way. Our work is never done!

Public Beach Parking Info The weather is warming up and crowds are increasing at the town’s three public beaches; East End, Middle (next to
DI School), and West End. Daily fee is $10 per vehicle (no charge for occupants) and the vehicle is allowed to visit one, two, or all three beaches
during the same calendar day at no extra charge. The town has contracted with ParkMobile to make your next visit an easy and convenient one.
lllegally parked vehicles will be subject to fines, booting, and/or towing. Annual passes for non-residents are available once again for $150. Dauphin
Island residents and property owners can purchase parking decals for $5 each. Contact town hall for additional information.

West End Restoration Re-vote You should have recently received a ballot from the Dauphin Island Property Owners’ Association that is criti-
cally important to the ongoing effort to construct an engineered beach along the west end of the island. The question on the ballot (in addition to
the annual election of officers) is quite simple. Do you support placing an easement on the DIPOA West Surf Beach to aid the town in securing a
beach nourishment project? The easement would not change ownership of the property nor will it add to or alter the established DIPOA West Surf
Beach access points. It would, however, allow the town to place sand along this stretch of heavily eroded shoreline, utilize construction equipment
to perform such work, and maintain the project in perpetuity. Now here’s the not-so-simple part. DIPOA ballots of this nature require a minimum
total of 750 votes by property owners and at least 2/3 of those votes must be in the affirmative in order for the measure to pass. Therefore, it is
imperative that you vote “YES” on this matter or the opportunity for a restoration project as currently planned will NOT move forward. You may
recall a similar vote was taken earlier this year which passed 229-29. However, several property owners have challenged the ballot process and the
DIPOA Board of Directors opted to call for this “second vote” on the issue to address those concerns. If you did not receive a ballot or possibly mis-
placed it, please contact the DIPOA office at dipoaoffice@gmail.com, 251-861-3144, or stop by in person at 100 Orleans Drive to receive a replace-
ment ballot. Remember, ballots are due May 10! Thanks in advance for your support!

Aloe Bay Harbor Town Update Island officials recently received notice from the ADCNR and U.S. Treasury to proceed with this long-awaited
project along Desoto Avenue west of LeMoyne Drive. Bid documents are being drafted for the initial stages of construction that will include a new
seawall, elevated boardwalk, utilities infrastructure upgrades, and streetscape improvements. The Aloe Bay Town Center Master Plan was com-
pleted in and adopted by the Town Council in 2021 following multiple public engagement opportunities. The overall vision is to create a walkable
“downtown” area complete with shops, eateries, lodging, and more that compliment the existing business model while embracing our rich and
vibrant natural resources.
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Billy Goat Hole Update At the time of this news all of the docks and ramps have been removed and the old concrete will be repurposed as fill
material in the construction of the new ramps. The contractor should complete the installation of the bulkhead within the next week and begin
installation of pilings for the new finger piers. Currently, the projected completion date is mid-June. In the meantime, you should soon begin to see
some activity related to the installation of a new elevator and ADA access ramp for the concession stand and restrooms during the month of May.
We appreciate your continued patience as this project moves forward.

From the Desk of the Fire Chief Assummer approaches and the island gets busier please remember...patience is a virtue! Be mindful that
more children, pedestrians, and golf carts will be present on area streets and the bike trail and to always drive with caution. By the way, did you
know that vehicle laws are the same for golf carts, including car seats? If you need help sizing and/or installing a car seat simply stop by the fire
station from 9am-noon on May 3, 17, or 31 and someone will be on hand to assist you FREE of charge. Monitor rip current flags, the DI App, and
the Public Safety Facebook page for changing conditions and always equip kids and less skilled swimmers with life jackets to enhance safety. If
caught in a rip current be sure to swim parallel to the shoreline to get free from the rip current and then return to shore. The next DI Fire & Rescue
meeting will be held on May 19 at 7pm and training nights are set for May 1, 15, & 29 at 6pm. For any questions or concerns please contact Fire
Chief Jeremy Tousinau at 251-206-5626 or jtousinau@townofdauphinisland.org.

Municipal Elections Reminder Dauphin Island voters will head to the polls on August 26 to elect a Mayor and five Council Members. Any re-
quired run-offs will take place on September 23. Individuals interested in registering as a candidate must do so with the Town Clerk June 10-24,
2025 to be on the ballot. May 28 is the last day a person can become a resident of the municipality in order to become a candidate. Political signs
may be posted on private property (See Zoning Ordinance; Article 9 Sign Regulations for details) beginning July 13. Additional info will be provided
as the election draws near.

Town Purchases Boom Mower Our Public Works Dept. has a brand new piece of equipment to help maintain ditches and hard-to-reach
places along island roadways. The combination tractor and boom mower is already in use and should help to eliminate blind corners and keep our
right-of-ways looking sharp throughout the growing season. The mower is maneuverable and can also be used to trim small branches and other
low hanging vegetation along the bike trail and area roadways.

West End Nature Preserve It's nearly 10 miles from the west end of Bienville Blvd. to the westernmost tip of the island. All 800+ acres
now belong to the Town of Dauphin Island and includes a Conservation Management Plan to support and enhance bird (and turtle) nesting
habitat throughout this unspoiled stretch of barrier island. A new Beach Ambassador program was created (and currently funded through a
grant) to monitor and maintain the area going forward. Soon interpretive signage will be in place to protect critical nesting sites and remind
beachgoers how to enjoy the island’s natural beauty while doing so in a responsible and respectful manner. This will include avoiding active
nesting sites, dune fields, and other vegetated areas, remove any trash/litter, and leave pets at home as dogs are prohibited on the west
end. Together we can make sure this unique part of our barrier island community will continue to serve as a special place for both humans
and animals to coexist in a productive and sustainable manner.

TOWN & PUBLIC MEETINGS
Agenda Meetings: Mondays prior to Council Meetings at S5pm
Town Council Meetings: 1st & 3rd Tuesday of each month at 6pm May 6 & 20 2
Planning Commission Meetings: 2nd Tuesday of each month 5pm HURRICANE

Board of Adjustment Meetings: 4th Monday of each month or as needed RPE-EN;El'RlV
DI Court: 2nd Wednesday of each month May 14 @ 2PM Chgflfyfdr
DI Water & Sewer Authority Meetings: 3rd Friday of each month at 8am at the Authority hurricane
Office, 908 Alabama Ave. (251-861-2363) re-entry
DI Property Owners’ Assoc. Meetings: Board meets at 6pm on the third Thursday of each month, P;’:::iggy“::f
except December, at Isle Dauphine. For specific information call 251-861-3144. current.
DEPARTMENTAL LISTING *ARE YOU SIGNED UP TO
Administrative (251-861-5525 ) Building Dept. RECRIVE O
Town Clerk Wanda Sandagger  Ext 225 License & Permits Wendy Crumley Ext 223 Get on the mass email list for
Accounts Payable Jodie Potts Ext 227 Bldg Official Terry Shefflield cell 251-257-6707 updates on events and important
Rental/Tax Clerk Gina Bush Ext 222 Bldg Inspector Wes Stumbo cell 251-207-9287 information for the community
Court Town Events of Dauphin Island!
Court Clerk Stacy Mallon Ext 221 Event Coordinator Please send an email to
Maggie Godwin mgodwin@ townofdauphinisland.org werumley@townofdauphinisland.org.
Community Center : & :
Manager Jill Pope 251-487-6110 Police, Fire & Public Safety
TS e i LA RepoRT 1
i i .M.S5. Director Troy Gorlott -207- LT AIING i e
Public Works Dept. & Animal Control Fire Chief Jereymy Tousinau 251-610-6827 For general suggestions or concerns

Superintendent James Stokes 251-313-2378

Dyt

that do not require

Dumpsters: Fridays & Saturdays 8AM—Noon e e it

1011 Bienville Boulevard Dauphin Island, AL 36528 police matter, please email:
Phone: 251-861-5525 Fax: 251-861-2154 reportitdi@townofdauphinisland.org and it

will be handled at the earliest convenience.
To submit your request by phone,
call: (251) 861-2101.

Website: townofdauphinisland.org
Monday-Friday 7:30am - 4:00pm




